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“OPEN HEAVENS FOR THE FINAL HARVEST” 
A year ago, I sensed God was speaking to me about embarking on another 

prayer walk in 2019, beginning in the Carolina’s and concluding in San Diego, CA. In 
the natural, this challenge seems overwhelming, but I believe God has spoken and He 
is faithful- His grace is more than enough! I believe this is my next major prayer 
assignment and I pray that you will become actively involved and journey with me in 
spirit on my prayer walk next year. 

The 2019 Southern Cities Prayer Walk will begin February 2019 and continue 
through July 2019. My wife will accompany me the first 2 months, and several men 
are considering traveling with me the last 4 months. I will be prayer walking 
approximately 2 weeks a month and will travel home each month to regroup, rest and 
work. 

During the month of February, we will begin our walk at CBN, Virginia Beach, 
VA. After a short stop at Fort Mill, NC at Morningstar Ministries, we will spend time in 
Charlotte, Moravian Falls, Asheville, Knoxville, TN and finally end in Nashville. 

The March prayer walk will begin in Birmingham and continue to Montgomery 
and Mobile, AL. Calvin will walk the following cities in Mississippi: Jackson, Vicksburg, 
Greenville and Indianola. This part of the walk will end in Memphis, TN. 

April’s walk will begin in New Orleans, LA. Calvin will be walking New Orleans, 
Baton Rouge and Lafayette, LA and then head to Texas where Beaumont, Houston, 
Dallas and Fort Worth is on the schedule. 

May 1, Calvin and a friend will fly to Dallas, TX and prayer walk the cities of 
Austin, San Antonio, Corpus Christi, and McAllen. 

The fifth month of the Southern City Prayer Walk will begin in San Antonio, TX, 
where Calvin and a friend will head east on Route 10 toward El Paso, TX, Tucson and 
Phoenix, AZ.  

The final month of the walk will begin in Phoenix, AZ and end in San Diego, CA 
and along the Pacific coast. After the long drive home from the West Coast, Calvin 
should arrive home in mid-July. 

Calvin’s prayer is that the Lord would receive great joy and find extreme 
pleasure in this walk (John 8:29, Hebrews 13:15-16, Rev. 4:10-11). 

Let’s agree with the following confirming scriptures: 



*Matthew 4:19      Matthew 9:35-38      John 1:51      John 4:34-38 

*Acts 2:16-21         Rev. 5:1-14  Luke 4:14-20  Acts 10:38 

As we prepare for this momentous walk, would you consider partnering with us 
through prayer and financial support? If there is a specific place, region, city or state 
you would like to sow into, please let us know.  

Many of you followed our National Cross Walk journey in 2014 and we thank you 
for your tremendous prayer covering, financial support and encouragement 
throughout our journey. We couldn’t have done it without you! If you would like to 
hear more about what God has laid on my heart for this walk, I would be happy to 
share more with you personally, and with your church or small group. Please contact 
me at 717-799-8192 or theministrycenter02@gmail.com. God bless you as you serve 
Him faithfully! 

Please follow our preparations for this journey on our web site- 
theministrycenteronline.org. Monetary gifts can be given through our web site or sent 
via mail to The Ministry Center PO Box 62 Manheim, PA 17545. 

**YOU ARE ALL INVITED TO ATTEND OUR OFFICIAL SEND OFF!  

WHEN: JANUARY 13, 2019   6-8 PM 

WHERE: DOVE Elizabethtown    840 N. Hanover St (Rear of Hoss 
Restaurant         building). Please park in back parking lot area. 

 Mark your calendars now and plan to join us for an evening of prayer 
and worship! 
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